
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: June 8, 2015 

 

To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent  

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel  

 

Re: Action Memo-Revised 

      June 18, Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board approval of the following additional staff members for the 2015 Extended School 

Year Program from July 6, 2015 to July 30, 2015.  Funding provided through IDEA funds. 

 

Substitute Teacher: Susan Avis 8:15-12:45 $35.84 per hour 

    

Classroom Aide: Suzanne Rutter 8:30-12:30 $13.90 per hour 

    

Substitute Aide: Ed Ewing 8:30-12:30 $13.90 per hour 

 

 

DMS/ed 
 


